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As a resident of NE Portland, we completely are in the opposition of this (again). You 

keep changing the verbiage and try to sneak it past us once again 

 

This would not only be a bandage to getting down to the nitty gritty of the reasons 

and solutions for the vast amount of homeless in our region, but a wasteful solution 

as well. 

 

This kind of thinking has got to stop. We need to come up with real solutions....which 

we all know is not a one size fits all. 

 

Portland (and Oregon) have shown time after time that the best solutions do not 

seem to come from the government....but instead from our wonderful non-profits and 

the public. 

 

 


